
 
    

Columbarium Installation at the Abitibi Cemetery 
 

Thursday, July 25th, 2024 

We are pleased to announce that the Town of Iroquois Falls is in the final stages of 
expanding and enhancing the Columbarium Area at the Abitibi Cemetery. 

As part of this project, a 72-niche round center columbarium, two rectangular 48-niche 
columbariums, and two curved 48-niche columbariums will be installed on Tuesday, July 
30th, 2024.  Following the installation, we will finalize the landscaping upgrades around the 
new structures. 

We kindly ask residents to avoid the columbarium area during the installation process for 
safety purposes. 

Please note that the sale of niches from the new columbariums will only commence in 
October 2024. 

The Town of Iroquois Falls is committed to providing respectful and serene spaces for our 
community members and their loved ones. 

For further inquiries on Cemetery Services please visit the Town of Iroquois Falls Municipal 
Website at https://www.iroquoisfalls.com/cemetery-services or call 705-232-5700. 

 

 

 

_____________________ 

Maureen Reeder, Clerk 
The Town of Iroquois Falls 
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